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Wednesday 5th June 5, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Introduction of Exciting Opportunity - Trust Laptop Lease Scheme 

I am writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity at Danemill Primary School which we believe will greatly enhance your 
children's learning experience. As you are aware, technology plays a vital role in today's world, and it is essential that we equip 
our children with the necessary tools to thrive in the future. Therefore, we are pleased to offer a laptop lease scheme for year 3 
pupils at our school. This year the scheme has been offered to children in year 4 and has been very successful.  

The scheme has been carefully designed to provide pupils with high-quality laptops at an affordable cost, enabling them to 
access the latest technology to enhance their learning. We encourage all interested parents to contact school via the office to 
determine if this scheme is a suitable option for you and your child. It is important to note that participation in the scheme is 
entirely optional, and your child's education will not be affected if you choose not to take part. 

Under the scheme, laptops will be provided to pupils along with essential software, security features, mice, noise cancelling 
headphones and a rucksack, for a period of three years, until they leave the school at the end of Year 6. At the end of the 
scheme, you will have the opportunity to keep the laptops. These laptops will come pre-loaded with educational software and 
tools that are essential for learning and will be managed by our Trust IT Tech team to ensure their appropriate and effective use. 
Additionally, the team will provide tech support to ensure the laptops remain in good condition. 

We understand that some families may have concerns about the cost of the program, particularly given the current challenging 
times. However, we want to assure you that we have made every effort to make the scheme as affordable as possible, with 
flexible payment plans and options for financial assistance available to those who qualify. Our goal is to ensure that all pupils 
have access to the technology they need to succeed, regardless of their financial situation. Therefore, we believe it is vital to 
share this opportunity with you. 

We firmly believe that the Trust Laptop Lease Scheme will be a valuable asset to your child's education, enabling them to 
develop essential skills in an increasingly digital world. We strongly encourage all eligible families to consider participating. 
Should you have any questions or require further information about the program, please do not hesitate to contact us. Our 
dedicated team will be more than happy to assist you. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. Together, we can ensure that our pupils are equipped with the necessary 
tools to thrive in the 21st century. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Laura Hackett 
Headteacher  
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